

THE RECTOR

University of Münster | Schlossplatz 2 | 48149 Münster

Prof. Dr. Johannes Wessels

University of Münster Schlossplatz 2 48149 Münster

Tel. +49 251 83-22211 Fax +49 251 83-22125 rektor@uni-muenster.de

Date 21.06.2024

Congratulations on the 75th Anniversary of Niigata University

Dear Colleagues,

It is with great admiration and respect that I write to congratulate Niigata University on the occasion of its 75th anniversary. This significant milestone is a testament to the enduring commitment and excellence that your institution has demonstrated in higher education and research over the decades.

The achievements of Niigata University in advancing knowledge, fostering innovation, and cultivating global partnerships are truly commendable. As a fellow academic institution, the University of Münster shares your dedication to these goals and values the long-standing relationship we have built over the years.

Unfortunately, due to prior commitments and the scheduling challenges they present, I regret to inform you that I will be unable to attend the anniversary celebrations in person. Please accept my sincerest apologies for my absence.

Nevertheless, I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to the entire Niigata University community. I am confident that your celebrations will be a great success, reflecting the remarkable journey of your university and inspiring future generations of scholars and leaders. May Niigata University continue to flourish and achieve even greater heights in the years to come.

Sincerly yours

Prof. Dr. Johannes Wessels